
International
Center of Photography

1130 Fifth Avenue (at 94th Street) 
New York, NY 10028 
212-860-1777

15 August 1979

Dear Laura Gilpin:
Enclosed is a new loan form for the photographs 
that you are loaning for the Recollections 
exhibition. I have attached to it a listing of 
the 20 photographs that we will use.
In addition, as you arranged with Gretta, will 
we need for you to send another print of Tying 
the Chonga, and your package of memorabilia.
If you have any problems or questions, please 
do not hesitate to call me. We are very much 
looking forward to this exhibition but are 
also anxious that all the material be here 
AS SOON AS POSSIBLE for framing, and making 
cases, etc.
Thank you so much.

Sincerely yours,

Ruth Silverman 
Assistant Curator
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Invitation list


